
 

Alwaysgood Wines – PO BOX 7565 – Thousand Oaks, CA, 91320 – alwaysgoodwines@gmail.com 

 

NOTICE OF UPDATE PAYMENT POLICY 

 

 

Thousand Oaks, 03.17.2025 

 

To Our Valued Customers, 

	 
We inform you that, effective October 1st, in compliance with California law AB2991, 

(https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=202320240AB2991	) 
we will enforce only the following payments:	 
1. Third-Party Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT)  

2. Zelle 

3. Credit Card Transactions, which will include a 3.3% processing fee 

		 
From January 1

st	2026 we will no longer accept	check	payments. 

 

To align with this new regulation AB2991 and enhance our payment options, we will now 

start to accept payments through the following methods: 

1. Third-Party Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) (example: Bill.com – Melio) 

2. Zelle 

3. Credit Card Transactions, which will include a 3.3% processing fee 

 

We can accept payments made using cash, check, or money order only in the following 

instances: 

(1)	If accepting payment following an electronic funds transfer of insufficient funds. 

(2)	If the retailer licensee holds an interim operating permit pursuant to Section 24044.5 or 

a temporary permit pursuant to Section 24045.5. 

(3)	During temporary service interruption of the third-party payment processor. 

(4)	During the first 30 days following the issuance of a license to the retailer licensee. 

 

We appreciate your understanding as we implement these necessary changes.  

If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to reach out to us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

	 
Sincerely,		
 

 

Team Alwaysgood Wines 

 


